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November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to an exciting, busy half term. I am thoroughly enjoying working with your children and
the staff at Drayton Community Infant School and continue to feel welcomed by you all. At the end
of last half term our Reception children presented an Autumn Assembly to parents/carers. What a
delight it was to see how beautifully the children are growing up.

New Approach to Reading in KS1

Before half term, we sent out a letter advising you that there would be changes to the way reading
books are shared with children. From next week, your child will bring home a separate reading book
which they can change as often as necessary. Please ensure that you sign your child's reading record

to say that you have read with you child and we will remind them to put their books in the changing
box each day if they need a new one.

School Photos

The school photographer is in on Tuesday 14™ November 2017.
Please ensure children look smart and are ready with their best
smiles!

Family photos will be available for those with siblings within
Drayton Infant School. More details to follow.
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Children in Need - Friday 17" November S F 0 SRR |
This year we are participating in Children in Need by going Spotty! \_w/
If possible, we would love the children to come to school in spotty clothes/costumes on the day.
Please could you send a donation into school which we will collect and send to this worthwhile cause,
The day will be full of spotty activities and the kitchen will be providing spotty cake as part of the
lunch.

We are hoping for a spot-tacular day!
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Open Evening in Reception

Following a successful initial Open Evening we are pleased to announce that our second session will be
held on Wednesday 29" November from 4-6pm. This will provide you with a further opportunity to
meet the Reception team and explore our setting. There will also be an opportunity for you to tour
the School.

Tea and coffee will be available in the main school hall. You will be able to collect a prospectus on this

evening or, alternatively we can email one to you. If you have already provided your email address
your prospectus is on it's way electronically.

School Disco

The Friends committee have organised a school disco on Friday 15 December. A further letter will
follow explaining this in more detail.

Christmas Lunch

The school Christmas Lunch will be on Friday 8™ December. A
separate letter will follow about this.

Christmas Productions

Please find below the dates for our Christmas productions. Each child will be allowed two tickets per
show for their production and we will collect your tickets on the door. Please be aware that you must
bring your ticket with you or you may be refused entry. Admission will be through the main entrance.

Wednesday 13" December - Year 1 - 1.30pm
Thursday 14™ December - Year 1 - 9.30am
Thursday 14™ December - Reception - 2.15pm
Friday 15™ December - Reception - 9.15am
Friday 15™ December - Year 2 - 2pm

A further letter will follow nearer to the time.
As always, please do contact me if you have any concerns or queries.
Thank you in anticipation of your ongoing support.
Yours sincerely

K. Wunter

Mrs Karen Winter
Headteacher



